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Ref: SC/5                  June 15, 2012 

 

  

The Vice Chancellor 

Euclid University (EUCLID) 

Address: Avenue des Martyrs 

CRM, BP 157 

E-mail: info@euclid.int, admissionsoffice@euclid.int 

official@euclid.int, communications@euclid.int 

 

My Dear Vice Chancellor, 

 

ADMISSION INTO THE ASSOCIATION OF AFRICAN UNIVERSITIES(AAU) 
 

I write on behalf of the Governing Board to inform you that at its 70
th

 Meeting your university 

has been admitted into the Association of African Universities as a Member.  

 

We congratulate you and hope your admission into our august body will contribute towards 

the pursuit of the common good for higher education institutions in Africa.  

 

The Rights and Duties of AAU member institutions are set out in the Constitution and Bye 

Laws of the Association (copy enclosed).  Kindly visit our website (www.aau.org) for updates 

on our programmes and activities. 

 

Once again, congratulations, and welcome to membership of the AAU.  

 

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
H.E. Professor Olugbemiro JEGEDE 

Secretary-General/CEO 
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